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Personally, I hope the internet stays as it is with equal access for all and 
not special access for big corporations. The music industry has excluded 
many artists who don't fit whatever formulas they've decided to push. I like 
things as they are and I don't worry to much about pirating as long as my 
name stays attached and I can document airplay.

mailto:IntellectualProperty@omb.eop.gov



